
 

 

Oriental Institute of the Academy of Sciences of the Czech Republic 

cordially invites you to a public lecture entitled 

 
 

The Muslim Feminists 
and their (Re)Interpretation of Religious Texts 

 

 

within the framework of 

Orient Closer Look series 
 

 

 

The lecture will be delivered by Mgr. Gabriela Özel Volfová, a research 

fellow at the Oriental Institute of the Academy of Sciences of the Czech 

Republic. 

 

The lecture will be held on 3 April 2014 at 6:00 PM in the conference 

room of the Institute of Czech Literature of CAS (3rd floor, building C, 

Na Florenci 3/1420, Praha 1 – opposite Masaryk railway station). 
 

Admission free. No registration. 
 

For further information please contact Dr. Bronislav Ostřanský 

(phone 266 052 210, e-mail: ostransky@orient.cas.cz) 
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